Aeep River Board nf Fire Comunissioners

57 Union Street « Deep River, CT 06417

Oct. 12, 2021

The October 11, 2021 (rescheduled from October 4, 2021) meeting began at 7:03 with
Budney, Tim Lee, Dube, Berardis, Kerop, and David in attendance.

Minutes of the September 13, 2021 were accepted as written. Moved by Lee, 2™
Berardis. Unan.

Financial Statement were revicwed. The all Waste problem was resolved last month.
Everything else looked in good shape.

Chief reported that the painting at Winthrop Station is complete and paid for.
SBCA bottles have been ordered. There was brief dlscussmn about the cost and what
else needed to be purchased.

There was no Deputy’s report.

There was no Engineer’s report, but Budney and Lee said there were some repairs made.
There was no Fire Marshal report.

There was no Chairman’s report.

The Fire Marshal reviewed his activity for the month. He mentioned site assessments,
fire work permit, lock down procedures at the elementary school, some inspections and
reviewing fire issues at the middle school.

Old Business included a conversation about a donated gas tank. It was noted that lately
there has been movement on this project.

David will ask Selectman

Lee asked about plowing for the year. He will call to have the vendor remit a contract.
Lee also said the Junior’s would be utilizing the River Street building for their meetings.
Lee also stated that paperwork for the ARPA is almost completed and he trying to get
numbers for the 800 radio system.

Lee led a conversation about the Fire Department Inc. and their interest to help secure a
replacement tanker truck. Berardis said it might be better if the Towns people were
aware of the FD Inc.” purpose, and to separate them from the Fire Department.

Other Business included a letier of resignation from Commissioner Dube. This will be
given to the Selectman, so he can look for a replacement.




This meeting adjourned at 7:33. Moved by David, 2°¢, Dube. Unan.

Respectfully Subrmtted
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